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  ROCKBROOK UMC CHILDREN’S MINISTRY Julie Vidlak, Children’s Ministry Director 

                                                                      

...................................................................... 
APRIL FOR THE CHILDREN OF ROCKBROOK: 
 

April 2nd- PALM SUNDAY – HOSANNA!  

• Sunday School at 9:30 will include the stories of Palm Sunday and Holy Week. 

We will also have LIBRARY DAY ON APRIL 2ND.  Bring back your old bags and books! 

• Praise God and be part of our annual PALM PROCESSION at the start of the 10:45 a.m. 

service on Palm Sunday, April 2nd.   Children meet in the parlor at 10:40 a.m. to line up. 

• Celebrate by filling your own basket at the annual EASTER EGG HUNT which will be held 

after the Palm Sunday Lunch on April 2nd (for all children through 6thgrade). 

Thank you to our congregation for the generous candy donations for the egg hunt!!! 

April 9th- EASTER SUNDAY - HALLELUJAH! 

• Sunday School at 9:30 will be a celebration of the Resurrection of Jesus!  He Lives! 

• Join us at worship to celebrate Easter!  Special children’s time with Pastor Marcee at 10:45. 

 

April 16th, 23rd, 30th - HE LIVES! 

Come to Sunday School to find out what happened after Easter for Jesus and His friends. 

Learn more about the New Testament books beyond the Gospels. 

...................................................................................... 
 

Vacation Bible School 2023 – COMING SOON! 

“HERO HOTLINE” 
6:15 TO 8:15 p.m.- Sun, June 11th thru Thurs, June 15th 

For children ages 3 thru completed 6th grade – Visitors welcome! 

Come join the fun and fellowship! 

REGISTER NOW –  

preregistration required by June 4th!  

(Forms online or at church) 
 

Youth and Adult Volunteers still needed – See Julie! 

...................................................................................... 

Rockbrook children love Camp Fontanelle! 
 

Scholarships from Rockbrook are available to cover 1/3 the cost regardless of need! 

Families should have received camp information from Julie.   

Please return scholarship applications to Julie prior to attending camp. 


